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27 April 2018 

Mr Charles Millsteed 

Chief Executive Officer 

Queensland Competition Authority 

Dear Mr Millsteed 

DBCT 2017 AU – Modification DAAU – Response to QCA Draft Decision 

On 22 March 2018, the QCA made the draft decision to refuse to approve DBCTM's Modification DAAU. 

Accordingly, DBCTM has amended the DBCT 2017 AU in compliance with the draft decision, to include those 

amendments accepted by the QCA, remove those amendments the QCA refused to approve, and make 

further amendments that the QCA considered appropriate. By complying fully with the QCA's draft decision, 

DBCTM considers that the QCA may proceed directly to a final decision to approve the DAAU and thereby 

provide certainty for all stakeholders. 

Please contact me if you have any related queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anthony Timbrell 

Chief Executive Officer 

DBCT Management 

 

Attachments: 

1. DBCT 2017 AU in compliance with the QCA draft decision – tracked changes from approved AU 

2. DBCT 2017 AU in compliance with the QCA draft decision – clean version 
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